



## Dear Families,

School portrait time is near! Black Butte School provides high quality digital and print photos for you that are easy to order and offered in a variety of price points. We will take photos of individuals and siblings, as well as the whole school. Any proceeds will be donated to the PTO.

Picture day is Wednesday September 10th. If there is rain or smoke, we will reschedule.

A printed sample of individual and group images with order form will be sent home with students in early Oct. The prints will be mailed to school and distributed by early November. Digital images will be shared directly to families.